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12 January 2022 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
One our local schools need your vote. Tettenhall Wood Special School have been producing 
a Sport Podcast each week, which has seen some major sporting icons taking part! 
For their amazing work, out of 1000’s of entries, they are through to the last 8 of a global 
award in recognition of their amazing achievements. 
  
 
They are in the category “Best Equality & Social Impact” It is now down to the public to 
vote for a winner. So they need you to vote,  use your work email to vote, your personal 
email to vote, your partner to vote, your family to vote, your dog to vote, your goldfish to 
vote and more. Voting is easy and takes 2 minutes.  
Please click on this link https://sportspodcastawards.com 
You need to register. Takes 30 secs. Just add in your email and a password. 
Then find the “Best Equality & Social Impact” category then find TWS Sports Podcast and 
vote. Then register again with your other email address and vote. Then message all your 
family and friends to vote. 
 
 
They would really appreciate it if you could vote and encourage your family to vote. It really 
helps and would be a great achievement if we could support them their win. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mr T Hinkley 
 
Head Teacher 
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